
FILED 9/17/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 11269-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

THE WOODS UTILITY COMPANY 
August 31 , 2021 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 20190125-WS - Application for staff-assisted rate case in Sumter County by 
The Woods Utility Company- Accounting Adjustments 

Dear Commission Clerk: 

The Woods Utility Company (The Woods) has made the Commission ordered adjustments to its 
accounting books pursuant to Order No. PSC-2020-0087-P AA-WS, issued March 25, 2020. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (727) 848-8292, ext. 245. 

Respectfully, 

Troy Rendell 
Vice President 
Investor Owned Utilities 
II for The Woods Utility Company 
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